Planning Policy

From: Sent:	Alec, Helen, Heather & Charlotte Grimsey < 01 September 2018 06:52
To:	Planning Policy
Subject:	'Local Plan section 7.5'
Importance:	High
Dear Sir or Madam,	
Just a very short email to let you know that as residents of Anna Valley we support retaining the green gap between Anna Valley / Upper Clatford and Andover which we believe is currently under review.	
Hopefully this makes sense and	is OK.
Thank you for your help with this.	
Kind regards.	
Alec, Helen, Heather & Charlotte Grimsey	
. ,	
, -	
Email:	
Tel:	
Mob:	
Skype:	